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13th February 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you may have seen from our Class Dojo story last evening, we will be holding a pyjama 
day for this coming Friday, 17th February 2023. 
 
All children are invited to wear their favourite pyjamas or onesies to school on this day. 
We have now made the decision to use the funds raised to support both our wonderful PTA 
and the Earthquake disaster fund. The proceeds from this event will now be split between 
developing new projects in school to enhance and support educational experiences for all our 
children and supporting the victims of the tragic events in Turkey and Syria 
 
Please ensure children are wearing suitable footwear and have coats as they will be going 
outside at breaktime and lunchtime as usual.  
 
Suggested donations of £2.00 to support the PTA and Earthquake fund can be made via 
our online payment system ParentPay. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mr T Hinkley  
Headteacher 
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